
 

Safety in your building 
 
5 September 2022 
 
Cudweed Court, Dandelion Court, Dockweed Court,  
Watergate Walk, 
Millharbour, 
E14  
 
Dear residents, 
 
Freeholder to carry out external wall investigations on Friday 9 September 
 
The freeholder of your buildings has informed us that they will be carrying out some investigations 
into the external walls of your building. This will take place on Friday 9 September. This is following 
government guidance of looking at the external wall construction of tall buildings.  
 
Thank you to the residents who have already agreed to provide us with access to your properties. 
We’re grateful for your help as we work with the freeholder to carry this out.  
 
Corridor investigations 
On the same day, our contractor will also be carrying out some investigations into the communal 
corridors in two separate locations. Once those have been carried out they will return the corridors to 
their previous condition.  
 
If you have any further questions, you can check our document library for your building’s letters and 
documents: https://www.networkhomes.org.uk/mybuildingdocuments/. Or get in touch with us on 
customerservice@networkhomes.org.uk if you have any questions.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Raj Gandecha 
Head of Resident Management (Building Safety) 
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